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APPLICATION FOR EXEMPTION FROM ATM WITHDRAWAL LIMIT
A person who occupies gaming machine premises as defined under the National Gambling Reform Act 2012 may apply for the premises to be exempt from the requirement to limit the amount of cash that can be withdrawn from an automatic teller machine (ATM) on those premises.
This is the approved form under s 43(2) of the National Gambling Reform Act.
Applicant
Full name of occupier of gaming premises:	Click here to enter text.
Business name: 	Click here to enter text.
Telephone (B/H):	Click here to enter text.	Email: Click here to enter text.
Postal address:	Click here to enter text. 	Physical address: Click here to enter text.
	Click here to enter text. 		Click here to enter text.
Gaming machine premises
Name of premises: 	Click here to enter text.	Licensee: 	Click here to enter text.
Licence number:	Click here to enter text.
ATMs on premises
How many ATMs are located on your gaming premises:	Click here to enter text.
Who are the ATM providers (list all)?	Click here to enter text.
Other cash withdrawal facilities on gaming premises
Are there other non-ATM cash withdrawal facilities on the premises? 	Yes ☐	No ☐
If you answered yes, what types of other facilities, eg EFTPOS, eCash pospoint?	Click here to enter text.
Cash withdrawal facilities in surrounding area
The surrounding area includes the town or community where the gaming premises are located. Cash withdrawal facilities include ATMs, EFTPOS and any other device that allows a person to withdraw cash.
Are there any other cash withdrawal facilities in the surrounding area?	Yes ☐	No ☐
Please provide details (including distance to nearest facility): 
Click here to enter text.
Unreasonable inconvenience to community
[bookmark: _GoBack]The National Gambling Regulator may only grant an exemption if satisfied that compliance with the ATM withdrawal limit will cause unreasonable inconvenience to members of the community where the gaming machine premises are located. For information on what constitutes an ‘unreasonable inconvenience’, see the guidance available on our website www.dss.gov.au.
Do you believe the ATM withdrawal limit would cause unreasonable inconvenience to the members of the community? 	Yes ☐	No ☐
If yes, please provide details of how they will be unreasonably inconvenienced: 
Click here to enter text.
Additional information
Provide any additional information or other factors relevant to this application (if space on form is insufficient, please include attachments):  Click here to enter text.
Completed applications should be emailed to info@nationalgamblingregulator.gov.au or posted to PO Box 7576, CANBERRA MAIL CENTRE  ACT  2610.
The information collected as part of this application is being collected for the purpose of processing your application for an exemption under s 43 of the National Gambling Reform Act 2012. All information will be treated in accordance with the provisions of the National Gambling Reform Act and those of the Privacy Act 1988.
